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Albion Little River Fire Protection District 
 
 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

In accordance with Section 1780 of the California Government Code, the Board of Directors of the Albion Little 
River Fire Protection District announces that effective October 1, 2019 there is a vacancy on the Albion Little 
River Fire Protection District Board. The remaining members of the board of directors will request the 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors to fill this vacancy by appointment per California Health and Safety 
Code 13852 and Government Code 1780(h)(1),(2). 

 
Any person interested in filling this vacancy should notify the board of directors by mail at Albion Little River 
Fire Protection District, P.O. Box 634, Albion, CA 95410 or email to board@albionfire.com. An applicant must 
be a registered voter within and resident of the Albion Little River Fire Protection District. 

 
Posted: October 15, 2019 
 

 
By: Steve Acker, secretary, board of directors 
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